Keri O'Brien

From: Cheri Smith

Sent: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 11:17 AM

To: Keri O'Brien

Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: Ferry terminal

From: Vanessa McCaffrey <vanessa@vacationkw.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 2, 2021 11:14 AM

To: George Wallace <gwallace@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Patti McLauchlin <pmclauchlin@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Shawn D. Smith <sdsmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Todd C.
Stoughton <tstoughton@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Doug Bradshaw
<dbradshaw@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: [EXTERNAL] Re: Ferry terminal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Mr. Wallace, per our conversation, this is to confirm my request to postpone the CRA item relating to the renewal of the
lease for my company, Vacation Key West, Inc on tonight's meeting agenda.

On Wed, Jun 2, 2021 at 10:59 AM George Wallace <gwallace@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> wrote:

Ms. McCaffrey, please confirm your telephonic request to postpone tonight’s CRA item relating to the renewal of the
lease for Vacation Key West.

From: Vanessa McCaffrey <vanessa@vacationkw.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 20, 2021 10:21 AM

To: Doug Bradshaw <dbradshaw@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Eric Crawford <eric@seakeywestexpress.com>; Linda Miller <linda@keywestexpress.net>; William Gardner
<wgardner@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Karen Olson <kolson@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Patti McLauchlin
<pmclauchlin@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Todd C. Stoughton <tstoughton@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; George Wallace
<gwallace@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Ferry terminal

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments
unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Much appreciated, Vanessa



On Wed, May 19, 2021 at 11:59 AM Doug Bradshaw <dbradshaw@cityofkeywest-fl.gov> wrote:

All,

Based on new CDC guidelines the City Manager and staff are now comfortable directing all arriving passengers by the
ferry to be directed up into the terminal. Please modify your operations to make sure this is occurring.

Thanks

Sent from my iPhone

Vanessa McCaffrey
Vacation Key West

www.Vacationkw.com

800 595-5397 or 305 295-9500

Vanessa McCaffrey
Vacation Key West

www.Vacationkw.com

800 595-5397 or 305 295-9500



